
ANDOVER HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 
9 Fallbrook Lane 

Glen Mills, PA 19342 
andoverbod@gmail.com 

 
March 19, 2018 

Rosemary Chiavetta 
Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
P.O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 
 
RE: PA PUC BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION AND ENFORCEMENT PETITION FOR EX PARTE 
EMERGENCY ORDER VS SUNOCO PIPELINE L.P. A/K/A ENERGY TRANSFER PARTNERS, 
Docket Number P-2018-3000281 
 
Dear Ms. Chiavetta: 
 
We request that you file in the docket listed above the December 22, 2017 letter from the Chairman of the 
Thornbury Township, Delaware County Board of Supervisors expressing safety concerns relating to 
Sunoco’s “arbitrary decision” to eliminate a proposed valve site in West Goshen Township; the letter 
dated March 9, 2018 from Thornbury Township to the Chair of the Public Utility Commission seeking 
PUC “exercise of authority” with respect to “concerns regarding the safety of both the Mariner East 1 and 
Mariner East 2 projects”; and this letter. 
 
The Andover Homeowners’ Association has standing to file these comments because it is a property 
owner in Thornbury Township. Delaware County, whose interests are impacted by safety concerns 
relative to Sunoco’s existing and proposed hazardous, highly volatile liquids pipelines. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eric Friedman Dennis Charko Jennifer Berlinger 
President Secretary Treasurer 
 
 
c: 
HOA file 
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